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Dear R.V. of Pebble Baye Property Owners: 
On behalf of your Council I would like to invite you to the 2025 fall A.G.M.  This is your 

opportunity to hear from Council what has been happening in the past year.  It is also 

your chance to bring up any concerns or issues you would like Council to consider.  

There is a change in venue for the meeting this year.  The meeting will be held at the 

Lions Hall, Shell Lake Sask.  starting at 7:00 p.m. Friday October 17, 2025. 

I am enclosing a consent form in this letter for the Resort Village to go to electronic 

communications with you.  This form will have to be filled out in full, signed and 

returned to the office by mail or email.  This form allows you to choose what 

communications if any, you want from us? 

I also want to let you know that all of the meeting minutes, agendas, bylaws, budgets and 

audit statements are on the website.  This is one of Councils way to keep you informed.  

The address is on the letterhead. 

Council is looking at getting feedback on a possible major building project, so make sure 

you come to the meeting to hear about it and give your input on the idea.  The R.V. of 

Pebble Baye is the only one in the area without a small Community Hall.  There is a 
beautiful area down by the beach/marina aria that would be great location for a modest 

hall.  It could possibly be used for many events for the ratepayers.  Come to the meeting 

and hear what Council is thinking and this is also your chance to give input on the 

matter.  

Agenda 



Call to Order 

Introductions 

Financial 

Reports 

Public Questions/Input 

Adjourn 

Remember your positive input is what allows Council to guide your municipality in the 

right direction. 

 

For Council 

 

Terry Lofstrom 

Administrator  

 


